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Our Burnaby Mountain Secondary representative and her fellow Mountain students gave an 

outstanding presentation at the BCCPA conference. We are all very proud of them and will 

continue to support our youth members in their activities.  

A member has reported seeing an increase in panhandling at Production Skytrain station. As a 

group, we will continue to observe this issue and think of strategies that could help this 

situation.  

  

  


